
From: Henry Epp <hepp@vpr.org>  
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 9:00 AM 
To: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Public records request 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Hi Charity, 
 
Hope you're doing well. I'm submitting a records request for several different correspondences with the 
Attorney General's office. 
 
Please let me know when you've received this and if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
Henry Epp | Reporter/Host of All Things Considered | Vermont Public Radio | hepp@vpr.org | Direct 
802.654.4350 | Mobile 802.318.8862 | @thehenryepp 
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Henry Epp 
Vermont Public Radio 
365 Troy Ave. 
Colchester, VT 05446 
  
Vermont Attorney General TJ Donovan 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
  
To Attorney General TJ Donovan: 
  
Pursuant to the Vermont public records law (1 V.S.A. § 315-320), I hereby request the following records: 
 

1. Any and all correspondence between the Attorney General and the Vermont Economic 
Progress Council (VEPC) and its executive director related to a letter sent by VEPC to the 
Attorney General on Feb. 1st, 2021. 
 

2. Any and all correspondence between the Attorney General and Oliver Olsen of South 
Londonderry related to a letter sent by Olsen to the Attorney General on Feb. 3rd, 2021. 
 

3. Any and all correspondence, including but not limited to emails, text messages, letters and 
faxes between Auditor Doug Hoffer and staff of the Attorney General’s office in regards to 
the following topics: “Vermont Employment Growth Incentive,” “VEGI,” “Vermont 
Economic Progress Council,” “VEPC,” and “Marvell” dated from Nov. 1st, 2019 to present.  

  
If any document is to be denied or redacted, please identify the document and reference the statute 
exempting it from disclosure ​as specifically as possible. ​If it is possible to redact a document in lieu of 
denial, please provide the document with redactions. 
  
The requested documents will be used by Vermont Public Radio to inform the public. This request is not 
being made for commercial purposes. 
  
In the event that there are fees, I would be grateful if you would inform me of the total charges in advance 
of fulfilling my request. 
  
Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. I look forward to receiving your 
response to this request within 3 business days, as the statute requires. 
  
Sincerely, 
Henry Epp 
(802)-318-8862 
hepp@vpr.org 
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